
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 5/23/2013 9:19:24 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: clarification on confidentiality 

That's in the second binder, right? We think the list of actual leaks is fine to post. 

On May 23, 2013, at 9:18 AM, "Doll, Laura" < g),pge.com> wrote: 

Some of the documents have employee names and therefore are provided under 
Section 583. Fine for CPUC to review, of course, but not for public 
distribution. 

OK with that? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


